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Hello,
From my understanding, there were 50 citizens signed up to testify during the August 3rd
hearing. Why are citizens being shut out from the testimony procedure? Written testimonies
were to be accepted until August 10th, and that has changed too? The June 17th rule issued by
Secretary Griswold is clearly something that many Coloradans are concerned about and the
hearing was important in allowing citizen and voter input on the issue of election integrity in
our beautiful state. What caused these changes? Thank you for your time and I hope you have
a great weekend.

Sincerely,
Tiffany Grant,
Colorado native and voter


